
 

Integrated Development Focus(IDF-S) 

Via Khalil District Hospital 
idfbhawa@yahoo.com / info@idfsomalia.org 

Website: www.idfsomalia.org 
 

         Date:  6th September 2023 

Title: PROVISION OF CULTURAL DRESSING SERVICES. 

Contracting authority Integrated Development Focus IDF Somalia 

Deadline for submission 10th September 2023 

Invitation to bid REF NO. IDF/BH/031/Gedo/SWERC/2023 

Integrated Development Focus IDF Somalia is launching an open local tender and invites 

interested suppliers. 

Executing community recreational or cultural program in Belet-hawa district under SWERC 

project funded by GCERF: 

Are you skilled in crafting exquisite cultural attire for both women and men? We're seeking 

talented individuals or companies to provide cultural dressing services. Showcase your 

craftsmanship and artistic flair while meeting the diverse fashion needs of our clients. Join us in 

celebrating cultural heritage through fashion. Contact us now to become our preferred cultural 

attire provider. Don't miss this opportunity to share your passion for style and tradition. 

Bidding will be conducted through open tender procedure  

Please note that the bid price shall be quoted in USD only 

All bids in English language only must be submitted through electronically 

procurementdepartment@idfsomalia.org or hard copy delivery to IDF tender box located in 

Belet-hawa and tender name written n the subject line. Late bids will be rejected without 

exception.  

Tender documents will be available from-at  6th September 2023 until 10th of September 2023 

at 5:00PM. Interested bidders can obtain a complete set of biding documents in English for free 

of charge by contacting IDF via procurementdepartment@idfsomalia.org 

Logistic / Procurement Officer 
Integrated Development Focus (IDF) 
Main Office via khalil District Hospital 

                                                                  Belet-hawa Gedo – Somalia 
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